
Dear Local Business,
Saint Nicholas Pre-School invites you to join our Walk-A-Thon as an event sponsor. This event
will raise money to support the operating costs of the school for the New Year. Tarpon Springs
Community Children will collect pledges from friends and family before running with their friends
at the Walk-A-Thon on February 5th.

The Walk-A-Thon provides an opportunity to promote your company and to support the teachers
and students of Saint Nicholas Preschool. Please consider sponsoring the event at one of these
levels.

Platinum Level - $500 or more
- Logo Inclusion on Event Sponsorship Banner
- Business name listed on event t-shirt given to all participants as well as a T-Shirt
- Business name listed on the Saint Nicholas Weekly Bulletin

Gold Level - $250 or more
- Business name listed on event t-shirt given to all participants as well as a T-Shirt
- Business name listed on the Saint Nicholas Weekly Bulletin

Silver - any donation under $250
- Business name listed on the Saint Nicholas Weekly Bulletin

If you are able to contribute, please make your check payable to Saint Nicholas Pre-School and
write “Walk-A-Thon” in the memo line. Checks can be hand delivered to a committee member.
Contributions are tax deductible. A receipt with Tax ID will be provided.

If you would like additional information, please call or text Jackie Householder at 727-515-4820.
The deadline to sponsor this year’s event and be listed on the event T-shirts is January 12th.

Respectfully,

Jeane White
Walk-A-Thon Chairwoman
Saint Nicholas Preschool


